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Comments: I strongly oppose the classification that fixed anchors are prohibited installations under the

Wilderness Act and believe that any such language should be omitted from the final guidance. This classification

would drastically effect my own, as well as many other climbers I personally know who regularly visit climbing

destinations in the Wasatch mountains of Utah, such as Big and Little Cottonwood Canyons. I speak out that

fixed anchors should not be classied as prohibited "installations" under the Wilderness Act. Rather, I urge the

federal agencies to further working partnerships to steward our natural landscapes instead of the inverse of this

new policy directive.


